Chair and members of the committee

A government of the people and for the people does not create hidden policy agendas
that exploit some of the most vulnerable members of our population. There are better
ways to ensure the integrity of our public health systems. It's time to expunge the
mistakes of the past and start again with policies that are more transparent and more
equitable. | personally have not determined what claims the state might wish to attach to
my estate but | certainly am horrified by the possibility that such an unexpected surprise
would be visited upon my children.
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